
Student Spotlight: Saloni Patel 
Submitted by Patricia Wolf and Teresa Barnes, The Baldwin Administrative Team 

 

Saloni Patel came to Baldwin Foothills in July of 
2023, transferring from Lake Taylor High School in 
Norfolk, Virginia. She earned 12 high school credits 
in 8 months, meeting all graduation requirements. 
She worked all the while as a part-time waitress for 
Waffle House, reporting to work at 6 AM each day.  
 
From the moment she arrived at Baldwin Foothills, 
Saloni quickly became a friend to everyone. Her 
sunny disposition and commitment to excellence 
were inspiring to her peers. Saloni loves taking long 
drives, listening to music, playing tennis, and board 
games. Following graduation in June, Saloni plans 
to attend Georgia Military College in the fall. After 
obtaining her Associate’s Degree, Saloni plans to 
attend Georgia Southern University to major in Busi-
ness. 
 
We are so proud of her achievements! 
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Message from the Superintendent 

Yes, we are all so proud of Saloni Patel and all the young women and men like 

her who have found a home and a path to success at Foothills.  

Behind this month’s short and sweet Spotlight is a story we have seen so many 

times over the course of the last decade since our inception: a young student 

with skills and determination who comes to us needing to earn her credits while 

working to help support herself financially. Doing it all with a “sunny disposition 

and a commitment to excellence” just makes the story that much better.  

This is indeed a triumph for Saloni, her teachers, and all of Foothills. It is what 

we are all about. —Sherrie  
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